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I attended each of the Board meetings during 2019-2020.  Prior to each meeting, I contacted 
the members of the Two-Year Public Sector to ask for any staff changes or celebrations, and 
concerns/questions I could bring to the Board. I received a few responses of staffing changes, 
and a few concerns and a thank you to take to the Board.   
   
I had a busy year serving on the Nominations & Elections Committee and co-chairing 
the Professional Development & Recognition Committee.  
   
I have enjoyed the past year and learned so much. I’m looking forward to next year.   
   
Respectfully Submitted,    
  
Kimberly Vanosdall  
 


